
 

 

 

 
21st January 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer,   

Following our very successful trip to Beaumanor Hall (that saw the children empathising with 

evacuees) we wish to continue providing the children with ‘real life’ experiences in order to 

more effectively deliver the curriculum.  With this in mind, we have planned another trip that 

will develop the children’s learning in RE, of Judaism, and in particular the persecution of the 

Jews by the Nazis during the Second World War. This is obviously an emotive part of the 

curriculum and one that we understand needs to be taught sensitively.  In order to help us 

achieve this we plan to take the Year 6 to the National Holocaust Centre on Wednesday 12th 

February.  We apologise for the short notice. 

The National Holocaust Centre and Museum promotes an understanding of the roots of 

discrimination and prejudice, and the development of ethical values, leading to a greater 

understanding within society.  The Centre uses the history of genocide as a model of how 

society can break down, and emphasises how current and future generations must carefully 

examine and learn from these tragedies. The Centre promotes respect for human rights, equal 

opportunities and good citizenship, which has greater resonance than ever in our culturally 

diverse society. 

During the trip, the children will be working with their class and an educator from the Centre.  

We will be going on the Journey Learning Programme in the morning. The exhibition tells the 

stories of Jewish children who lived during the 1930s and Second World War, and who survived.  

After lunch, we will be listening to a survivor of the Holocaust.  

We kindly request that a payment of £13 per child be made to ipayimpact prior to the trip and 

any questions regarding the trip please do ask the Year 6 team.  

Thank you. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs E Hall   Mr D Ring 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

I give authorisation for my child to take part in the visit to The National Holocaust Centre and Museum on 

Wednesday 12th February 2020. 

 

Name of child:   …………………………………………………………………………Class:   ……………. 

 

Signed:   ……………………………………………………………………………………………    (parent/carer) 

 

If your child is eligible for Free School Meals please tick the box if you require the school kitchen to  

provide a packed lunch. 


